
From: Rick Leslie 

Sent: 13 July 2017 11:18 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: RE: Advertisement application - 2017/3236/A - 4 Windmill Street 

Good morning Tony, 

Thank you for the email, apologies for the omission. I can confirm the signage contractor has provided 

a figure of 267 cd/m for the projecting sign illumination. 

Kind regards, 

Rick 

Rml Architecture 

 


